
 

Monday 24 April – Friday 28 April 2017                            

 

 

 

“Love one another as I have loved you” 

John 13:34-35 

Worship:                 Our worship value for Lent is ‘Forgiveness’ 
 

Class Sharing Worship dates: 

 Owls 5C – Friday 28th April 10.30am 
 Sea Horses 4B – Friday 5th May 10.30am 
 Hedgehogs 5JT – Friday 12th May 10.30am 
 Ocelots 6T – Friday 19th May 10.30am 

This week’s  
dates for your 
diary: 
 
 

 Mon 24th April 

 Mon 24th April 

 Mon 24th April 

 First day of summer term. 

 Junior Mayor for the Day 

 Meeting for parents/carers with DCAT CEO, Mrs Lesley Gannon. 

Forthcoming 
Dates:  
 
 
 
 

 Mon 1st May 

 Thurs 4th May 
 

 w/c Mon 8th May 

 Thurs 11th May 

 Mon 29th May – 
Fri 2nd June 

 Weds 7th June 

 Weds 15th June 

 Mon 19th June 

 Thurs 22nd June 

 May Day Bank Holiday. 
 School Nurse Workshop at 9.00am on anxiety (parents are 

invited to attend – venue the School Library). 
 Year 6 SATS week. 
 Behaviour for Learning Workshop for parents at 5.00pm. 
 Half Term 

 
 Book Fayre in the small hall from 3.30pm. 
 Year 6 Secondary School Transition Day. 
 INSET Day 
 School Nurse Workshop at 9.00am on fussy eating (parents 

are invited to attend – venue the School Library) 

Exciting Events 
 
 

 Weds 24th May 

 Fri 30th June 
 

 PTA organised school discos 
 Summer Fayre 

Sports Events: 
 
 
 

 

 Weds 26th April 

 Weds 21st June 

 Year 4 Mini Olympic Festival at University of Chichester. 
 Sports Day (tbc) 

School Visits:  Wed 26th April 
 

 

 Year 3 visit to Butser Ancient Farm. 

What’s New: 
 
 
 
 

 Our new website will be going live shortly. 

 As Central CE Academy is a Church School it is imperative that our Christian values and 
ethos are present in all that we do.  We are excited about the development so far.  One of 
our highlights in this area is the engagement of our local clergy with our school community. 
 
Each week a member of our clergy leads a class worship: 
Year 3:  Revd. Paul Collins 
Year 4: Fr. Simon Holland 
Year 5: Bruno Kondabéka 
Year 6: Canon Mark Payne 
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Monday 24 April – Friday 28 April 2017                            

Celebrations: 
 
 
 
 
 

 In school this week:- 
We began our Easter Week Focus on Monday with a Worship, thinking about the Easter 
Story.  Our Easter Service on Wednesday was beautifully presented by Year 4.  The singing 
and respectful behaviour by the whole school community was impeccable.  Many parents, 
along with Father Simon, have commented on this. 
 
On Thursday we turned our small hall into a Prayer Space with reflection areas for the 
whole school to take part in. 
 
Friday afternoon’s Easter Extravaganza was great fun! 

Staff news 
 
 
 

 Welcome to Mr Hodge joining the staff team full-time for the summer term. 

 Welcome back to Mr Emberson our Premises Manager. 
 

 

We wish everyone a happy and restful Easter holiday.  We look 

forward to seeing you on Monday 24th April.   

Our new Worship Value for Summer Term 1 will be ‘Truthfulness’. 
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